
 

 
Musket Pde Roadworks – 200 Service Diversion 

 
Due to road resealing on Musket Pde, the 200 service buses will be 
diverting onto Eskbank street between Carbine St and Bayonet St on the 
outbound service towards Lithgow Hospital.  This is expected to continue 
until 5pm Friday 11th October 2024. 
 


